
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   August 20, 2024 

TO: Faculty & Staff 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

Ron Hendrick, Provost & Senior Vice President 

RE: Instructional Responsibilities Regarding Student-Athletes 

 

We are proud of our student-athletes and their successes both in 

their sports and in the classroom. As we move into a new era for the 

Big 12 Conference, we look forward to cheering for our Red Raiders 

and Lady Raiders in the 2024-25 seasons. 

The Texas Tech Athletic Department’s mission statement is “To 

Educate, Serve, and Grow Fearless Champions,” and the first of its 

guiding principles is “Do the Right Thing.” Please help us ensure that 

our efforts at Texas Tech uphold the highest standards of honor by 

consistently doing the right thing and adhering to all NCAA, Big 12, 

and University bylaws and policies. 

Please visit the NCAA Annual Guidance page for details on the 

responsibilities of faculty and staff regarding student-athletes. 
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